The Wish Project
1A Foundry Street
Lowell, MA 01852
978-441-WISH (9474)
thewishproject.org

Joseph DiFonzo

Merrimack Education Center
60 Carlisle St

Chelmsford, MA 01824-3208

August 12, 2015

Dear Joseph,

Thank you for your generous donation of a check for $1,000 to sponsor two classrooms of
filled backpacks for our Backpack Attack 2015 project.

All children, even those living in poverty and homelessness, share the excitement of that first
day of school. With your help, we will be able to insure hundreds of needy school children in
the Merrimack Valley start off their school year with new backpacks and the school supplies
needed to have a successful year. They will have the opportunity to open their desks and fill
them with new crayons, newly sharpened pencils, pens, rulers, notebooks and other supplies
from their new backpacks, just like all the other children in their classroom will do. They
also will receive the message that someone out in this world cares about them and believes
they can succeed. What a wonderful gift you have given!

On behalf of these children (and their parents) who will receive the gift of school supplies and
the gift of your belief in their worth, we pass along their heartfelt gratitude to you.

Sincerely,

Donna Hunnewell
Executive Director
donna@the wishproject.org

The Wish Project is a 501¢3 non-profit charitable furniture and goods bank. Federal tax #20-3249145.
No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation. Please retain this letter for your tax purposes.



